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SUBJECT: Policy FYI-448 |Canada PostalWorker Strike

As of Friday, Nov. 15 at 12:01 a.m. (ET), Canada Post and the Canadian Union of Postal
Workers initiated a strike. The strike will have a direct effect on postal services across
Canada, disrupting incoming and outgoingmail. This will affect the timely delivery of
child support payments and other intergovernmental case communication sent by
mail. OCSSwill send an update whenmore information is available. This updated
information will then be sent out to DCSS staff.

Please direct any questions toOCSSInternational@acf.hhs.gov.
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